
 
July 6, 2021 

 

Dear LISVH Family Member: 

 

We hope that you enjoyed your Independence Day weekend.  We remain stable here at the Long Island State 

Veterans Home, as we have no cases of the novel Coronavirus (COVID-19) among our resident population 

and entire team of caregivers and ancillary staff.  Unvaccinated employees continue to be closely monitored 

through COVID-19 testing.  In addition, we continue to offer unvaccinated employees their choice of either 

Pfizer, Moderna or Johnson & Johnson vaccine.  With the Delta variant upon us, we continue to encourage all 

family members to consider getting the vaccine. 

 

Scheduled visiting remains very active and we still kindly request that you utilize SignUp Genius on our 

website to arrange all future visits.  For those family and friends from out of town who plan to visit later this 

summer – it’s never too early to schedule your visit.  Again, we love having our families back at the Home.  

It’s great to see you all. 

 

This week will bring some more hot weather.  We encourage you to stay hydrated and use plenty of 

sunscreen.  If you need anything else, please don’t hesitate to call us.  Enjoy the rest of the week. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Fred S. Sganga, FACHE   Jonathan Spier    Anshu Singh, MD 

Executive Director    Deputy Executive Director  Medical Director 

631-444-8606    631-444-8615    631-444-8602 

 

   Christopher Brancato    Jean Brand 

   Director of Nursing    Director of ADHC 

   631-444-8707     631-444-8530 

 


